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Dear Maria,

Please accept the following written comment/question in advance of Joe LaClair’s Zoning
Hearing Officer Meeting on 2/1/24:

If it is decided that both the AT&T and Verizon projects are exempt from the CEQA,
how will safe guidelines for exposure and proximity to radiation and electromagnetic
fields be determined and monitored for residents of Menlo Park?

Could you please let me know where to retrieve all materials and the administrative record
related to the meeting?

Best regards,
Kristina Cristofoli
Resident of 723 Marsh Rd, Menlo Park, CA 94025


mailto:kristinacristofoli@gmail.com
mailto:mgonzalez1@smcgov.org
mailto:rcohen@smcgov.org
mailto:tgee@smcgov.org

